
Notification  April 2020 Road 

 

 

Torrens Street and Crozier Road  
Roundabout Project 
 
Extension of temporary road closure  
 
 
Dear Resident / Business Owner, 

 

Due to inclement weather and in order to complete asphalting works, the intersection of Torrens Street 

and Crozier Road will now remain closed until 6pm, Monday, 4 May (previously advised until 5pm, Friday, 

1 May). There continues to be no access through the intersection and detours remain in place during this 

period (as per the map overleaf).  

 

Road users are asked to use extra caution when workers are on site, follow the direction of traffic management 

and observe speed limits and traffic signage when travelling through the area. Pedestrians will also be 

detoured at some locations and are advised to follow the directional signage. 

 

Every effort is being made to minimise impacts to the community, and access to businesses and properties 

will be maintained at all times. DPTI encourages the community to continue to support local businesses during 

these works. 

 

A further temporary road closure for final asphalting works will also be required in mid-May 2020.  

Advance notice will be provided, once confirmed. The project is expected to be completed mid-2020, weather 

permitting. 

 

DPTI appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken. Should you 

require further information regarding this project please contact: 

 Email: DPTI.communityrelations@sa.gov.au 

 Phone: 1300 794 880 

 Website: https://www.dpti.sa.gov.au/torrens_crozier  

 

Kind regards, 

Community Engagement and Stakeholder Team 
#15413494 
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